
From: Wayne Daniel <Wayne.Daniel@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 3:50 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: James Beard & IPW Events - CDA Participation 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

As part of the Choose Chicago agreement. CDA was a sponsor of IPW, As part of the sponsorship, I 

represented the CDA at the opening event on Sunday, June 15. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Wayne 

  

Wayne Daniel 

Deputy Commissioner- Terminal & Landside Operations  

 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Mobile: 312-783-2453 

Book time with Wayne Daniel 

Email: Wayne.Daniel@cityofchicago.org 

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 
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